

She led. So can you.

August 29, 2012

Dorothy Graham Graham Family Foundation 544 61st St Oakland, CA 94609-1247

Dear Dorothy,

Miss Ella Jo Baker once said, "Politics are only as important as the real human beings with and for whom we struggle."

So, thank you for standing with the Ella Baker Center and our people in our communities who seek safe and healthy neighborhoods, quality education for all our children and the ability to thrive—even in a tough economy.

The Graham Family Foundation's gift helps the Ella Baker Center as we work alongside our allies to build the leadership and solidarity of families who worry every day about our children's safety, who are desperate to keep food on the table and get polluters out of our neighborhoods.

Our upcoming events include the 2012 Ella Awards Unbreakable: Solidarity in Action, held at the Scottish Rite Center on September 13th. This year we are honoring three change-makers of our time: Father Greg Boyle, Rinku Sen, and Mujeres Unidas y Activas. Our Van Jones Scholar is Dion Cambell, a former Heal the Streets youth. In addition to celebrating these leaders in social change, we invite you to join us for a special reception with co-founder Van Jones. Please visit http://ellabakercenter.org/the-2012-ellas for more information and to purchase tickets.

On behalf of all of us at the Ella Baker Center, thank you!

Forward exer,

Jakada Imani Executive Director

Your gift of \$4,500.00, which we received on 08/27/2012, is tax-deductible. As no goods or services were provided, your contribution is wholly tax-deductible. For your tax filing purposes, our tax ID# is 94-3252009. Please keep a copy of this letter for your records.